
We ar� Cha����n� fo� Ch�i�t!
February 1, 2024

Dear Charger Family,
We conclude Catholic Schools Week 2024 with our All School Mass tomorrow at 8:30 a.m. It is also
the day that we celebrate our Faculty and Sta�. MBSP Parents Association is treating the sta� to
lunch and then we are playing volleyball against the Eighth graders in the afternoon.

The Northwest Ohio School Choice event was at the Toledo Zoo last Saturday. Many people showed
interest in our school and have made appointments to tour. What an exciting time for our
community! RE-REGISTRATION paperwork for the 2024-2025 school year is due February 23. The
registration fee is $100 per FAMILY. This paperwork and $100 holds your student’s spot for next
year. If you have any questions, please call us so we can guide you through the process. We will have
a registration help night on Tuesday, February 13 from 3:00-8:00 p.m. Stop by if you have any
questions.

Reverse Ra�e is on Saturday, February 10. Have you purchased your ticket? MBSP Youth Board is
excited about this wonderful event and would LOVE to see you there. You could win free sports fees!
Contact any youth board member or the main o�ce and we will tell you how to buy a ticket for the
event.

Invoices for school meals were sent out onWednesday, January 31. If you received one, please get us
the payment as soon as possible.

We made it to February on our supplies that we purchased as a school, but we are short a few things
to get us to the end. We are asking students in grades K-4 to donate one box of tissues and students
in grades 5-8 to donate some glue sticks. Thank you in advance!

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
● Tuesday, February 13- Registration Help Night 3:00-8:00
● Monday, February 19- No School- Presidents Day
● Friday, February 23- ALL Registration paperwork and $100 fee due
● Sunday, March 3- Open House 12:00-2:00

Many of you have asked about school onMonday, April 8 and the eclipse and being on the path of
totality. We actually have that Monday as No School as part of our Easter Break. We will return to
school on Tuesday, April 9. Just a reminder that next Friday, February 9 we do not have school. The
teachers will be having a professional development day!

Blessings,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Praise the Lord, who heals the brokenhearted. Psalm 147


